
Looking Back 
The	 last	 year	 seems	 to	 have	 flown	 past	 with	 2020	
coming	upon	us	when	we	weren’t	looking!	It	has	been	a	
great	 year	 with	 Liberty	 Kids	 visi@ng	 Willy	 Wonka’s	
Chocolate	 Factory	 through	 our	 aDernoon	 tea,	
celebra@ng	a	Light	Party	with	our	 local	community	and	
finishing	our	journey	through	Genesis	in	Treasure	Zone.	
Not	 to	men@on	 seMling	 into	 our	 new	 home	 in	 Liberty	
Centre.	2020	looks	set	to	be	just	as	exci@ng	as	we	start	
our	 Excursion	 through	 Exodus	 in	 TZ	 and	 start	 planning	
our	events.	Watch	this	space	
for	more	informa@on.	
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Liberty Light Party 
On	October	31st	we	ran	
a	 Light	 Party	 in	 Liberty	
Centre.	 This	 event,	
designed	 by	 Scripture	
Union,	 gives	 children	 a	
fun	 alterna@ve	 to	 going	
out	trick	or	trea@ng.	The	
event	 seeks	 to	 teach	
children	about	 the	Light	
that	we	put	our	hope	in	
and	how	Jesus’	love	and	
light	 can	 shine	 in	 the	
darkest	 of	 places.	 It	 was	 fun	 night	with	 lots	 of	 kids	 running	 around	 and	
having	a	great	@me.	We	were	delighted	 to	be	able	 to	partner	with	Alice,	
the	 Children,	 Family	 and	 Youth	Worker	 at	 Dunfermline	 East	 Church	who	
was	a	great	support	and	fantas@c	at	helping	on	the	evening.	Thank	you	to	
the	amazing	Liberty	team	who	came	along	and	helped	on	the	evening	-	we	
couldn’t	 have	 done	 it	 without	 you.	 That	 includes	 the	 incredible	 Blast	
helpers.	
Many	 of	 the	 Liberty	 kids	 came	 along	 but	 we	 were	 also	 delighted	 to	
welcome	 children	 from	 other	 local	 churches	 and	 the	 local	 school	 to	 the	
event.	We	are	looking	forward	to	Liberty	Light	Party	2020.	
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Prayer Points 
Please pray for 
Treasure Zone as we 
begin to learn about 
Moses and his 
amazing relationship 
with God. Please 
pray the children will 
continue to learn 
about - and grow 
closer to - our God. 

This year we want to 
reach out to more of 
the children in our 
community. Please 
pray for guidance as 
we seek God’s will 
for events and 
activities to engage 
with local children 
and families. 



All Together 
As	a	church,	we	are	keen	that	we	
bring	all	ages	together	as	a	family	
to	 learn	and	worship	together.	 In	
the	 last	 term	 before	 Christmas,	
TZ	 and	 Blast	 joined	 together	 to	
learn	 and	 have	 fun.	 This	 was	 a	
great	session	and	we	hope	to	be	
able	 to	 con@nue	 to	 come	
together	at	least	once	per	term.
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